
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/6/2020 2:32:28 AM

First name: Damon

Last name: Roberts

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: A lot of people have been working hard over the past 20 years to improve the habitat of the Gold

Creek watershed. Recent public investment of the I90 Gold Creek bridge was constructed to help foster Wildlife

connectivity and allow Gold Creek the room to develop a more natural hydraulic and floodplain environment.  The

work proposed as part of this project will significantly improve the habitat within the Gold Creek Watershed and

will be a huge improve,ent for Bull Trout habitat, which is much needed.  This work is an opportunity to show that

we can significantly improve baseline conditions with with some effort and resources.  In addition, This type of

project provides jobs while at the same time improving the environment for generations to come.  I am in full

support of this project, it is the right thing to do to help re-establish the function of Gold Creek.


